
Brussels, 17 April 2012 

 

 

Re: Reporting cycle adjustment 

 

 

Dear, 

 

With this letter I would like to ask you to adjust our reporting cycle. 

 

Due to internal decisions, the publication of KBC Group’s CSR Report 2012 has moved to 5 

May 2012. In our annual COP we refer to this CSR report. 

 

Is it possible to change the deadline to 5 May 2012 ? 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Veerle Demol 

 

CSR Officer 

KBC Group 

 


